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Kaya

As we reach our halfway point in this term, we have great 
excitement about many opportunities that our students are able 
to have this year. Next week, our Year 6 students will head to 
Dwellingup for their Year 6 Camp – a rite of passage like no other. 
They will be engaged in activities which are built on the choice 
and challenge model, ready to reflect our values of Endeavour 
and Resilience. This year, organising a camp has been slightly more 
complex, however we know it is of utmost importance for our 
students to have this experience. I would like to thank the many 
staff who have either agreed to go on camp, or are ready to go on 
camp at late notice as part of our COVID contingency planning. It 
is a real demonstration of the staff passion and commitment to our 
students. In particular, I would like to thank Mrs Kaye Cogan who 
has been the organising force behind our camp. 

Of course, next week, we also celebrate Book Week, with our 
parade and Family Picnic on Tuesday. Our Term 1 Family Picnic 

was postponed due to COVID restrictions, so it is a real pleasure 
to be able to host our Picnic alongside our Parade on Tuesday. 
I would like to acknowledge the commitment of our P&C in 
organising the Canteen to be available on an irregular day. 

I am really honoured to work alongside our School Board in many 
facets of our school direction. Our Board is currently requiring 
some new Parent Representatives. If you are interested in being 
a part of our Board, and sharing your views and vision for our 
school, please don’t hesitate to contact us – nomination forms 
will be available at the school office, but you can also give us a call 
to talk through the options. Our next Board Meeting is the 5th 
September at 6:30pm. 

I wish you all a great few weeks as we hopefully prepare for some 
warmer weather. 

Stay well,  
Cathy Allen

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

ART IN THE OFFICE
Visit the school office and see the great artwork 
that students completed for NAIDOC Week. 
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BOOK WEEK IS NEXT WEEK

BOOK WEEK – 22-26 AUGUST 2022
Each year, Book Week is celebrated throughout schools and public libraries 
across Australia. The week sets out to highlight incredible Australian authors and 
illustrators, and the joy that is reading.
To celebrate our love of books and reading. All students are invited to dress as a 
book character, author or something relating to the theme  ‘Dreaming With Eyes 
Open’  for our Book Parade on Tuesday  August 23. Students are encouraged to 
bring their book along to school with them if possible. Costumes do not need to 
be elaborate and can often be created from items already found at home. 
Parents and Caregivers are invited to attend the Book Parade at 12.45pm 
followed by a Family Picnic at 1.15pm.

DREAMING WITH EYES OPEN – DREAM JAR COMPETITION
Calling dreamers big and small… Dream a little Dream Jar 

The BFG captures dreams and stores them in dream jars before blowing them into the bedrooms of sleeping children.

Enter for a chance to win a prize. To take part in Dream Jar Competition.
1. Look around your home for an empty jar or bottle. A recycled jam/vegemite jar is great.
2. �Design a dream and put it inside the jar. Any Dream Jars with liquids inside MUST be properly 

sealed to prevent leaking all over the library.
3. �Label your Dream Jar with what the dream inside is about! Don’t forget to put your name and 

classroom.
4. �Bring your Dream Jar to the library for display. 
Competition closes Friday August 26
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Please follow us on our Facebook page Adam Road Primary P & C Association Inc. 

Book Week 
Family Picnic

Canteen ordering for the Family Picnic on Tuesday the 
23 August has now closed. Thank you for supporting our 
canteen by ordering. Family orders will be handed out at 
the canteen at 1:15pm.

Pizza Day
A big thank you to everyone that ordered for Pizza Day. 
We had a huge 180 orders come through Qkr which 
made the process much easier this year. If you don’t have 
the app we recommend downloading it and having a look 
at the canteen and uniform shop, as more of our events 
will be run through the app. Thank you to the parent and 
teacher volunteers who helped dish out all the orders on 
the day. The students enjoyed their lunchtime treat!  
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Adam Road Primary School  
Kindergarten students and families 

 
You’re invited  

to a  
Special  

 
Parent and Family Story Time Presentation 

 
Each student will receive a take home  

‘Better Beginnings’ home reading pack, 
including a picture book and library bag. 

 
 

When:  Tuesday 23 August    
Where:   The library 
Time:  9.00 am 
 

 
 

Adam Road Primary School  
Kindergarten students and families

You’re invited to a special 

Parent and Family  
Story Time Presentation

Each student will receive a take home ‘Better Beginnings’ 
home reading pack, including a picture book and library 
bag.

When: 	 Tuesday 23 August			
Where:   The library
Time: 		 9.00 am

VACSWIM SWIMMING LESSONS
Enrolments are now open for VacSwim swimming lessons during the October school holidays.

VacSwim offers fun lessons pool locations across WA. Not only is VacSwim a great school holiday activity, it also teaches valuable 
safety skills to help keep your child safe in the water.

Your children can start as young as five years old. 

Places are limited, so get in early. Enrol your children in VacSwim now at education.wa.edu.au/vacswim

Recess 
Practice  
Year 5 
Flautists

BOOK SWAP
Bring a Book Take a Book

Does your child have books that they have already read? 
Bring them in to the BOOK SWAP, an inexpensive way for 
children to obtain new books.

Bring books to the BOOK SWAP located outside the library 
before school or during recess and lunchtimes and swap for 
others. For example, bring 2 books take 2 books. Students 
may swap as many books and times as they like.

NB: Books must be suitable for years Kindy-6 and be in good 
condition.  Swapped books will be kept by students so please do 
not bring a book that they will want back. 
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MSP  Photography  WA 
08 9240 8000 

admin.perth@msp.com.au 
PO  Box   2188   Warwick, WA  6024 

www.msp.com.au 
 
 

 

ONLINE ORDERING SYSTEM 
We recommend you add this to your Newsletter before photo day, to advise Parents/Guardians of ordering procedures 

Adam Road Primary School 

Your School Photos will be taken on:  

Tuesday 6 September 
2022 

Wednesday 7 September 
2022 

 
 

 
Class Photos/Portraits: 

 

• Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not. 
 

• The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your child will be given an online ordering instruction slip and a unique 
student shootkey. 

 
• Log onto www.msp.com.au and follow the prompts to place your order. 

 
• If you lose your shootkey the school reception will have a copy to quote back to you. 

 

• The expiry date for online ordering is the Tuesday 13th of September 2022. Any orders received after this date will incur a $30.00 archive 
fee.  

 
• Spare envelopes (green) are available at school reception should you wish to pay via cash. 

 
 

Family Photos: 
 

• Envelopes can be obtained from Administration. 
 

• Family photos are taken each morning before school. 
 

• Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are handed to the Photographers on photo day. 
 

• If you do not have the correct money, we will provide any change needed when photos are delivered to school. 
 

• Family photos cannot be ordered online. 
 

• Once school has received photos, family photos will remain at reception for parents to collect. 
 
 

Please Note: 
Individual and Family Images are not available to view online for the Students’ Security. 
If for any reason you need to contact MSP regarding your child’s photos you will be asked to provide your child’s shootkey. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHOTOGRAPHY PROMOTION PRINTING YEARBOOKS CAPTURING 
SCHOOL 
MOMENTS 
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PHOTOGRAPHY PROMOTION PRINTING YEARBOOKS CAPTURING 
SCHOOL 
MOMENTS 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – 2022
Adam Road Primary School will be holding School Photos on the 6 and 7 September. Students will get an 

individual and class photo taken. Please see the information on the envelopes. Don’t forget families may have 
their photos taken from 7:30am to 8:30am. If your surname starts with the letters A to M, please come on 

Tuesday 6 September and surnames N to Z on Wednesday 7 September. 



Term 3 – Dates To Remember
WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

5 15 August 16 August 17 August 18 August 19 August
ASSEMBLY

6 22 August
Book Week

23 August 24 August
Year 6 Camp

25 August
Year 6 Camp

26 August
Year 6 Camp

7 29 August 30 August 31 August
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle

1 September
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle

2 September
P&C Father’s Day 
stall and online 
raffle
ASSEMBLY

Merit Certificates
Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated progress, achievement or the 

upholding of our school values in order to receive a Merit Certificate.

This week’s assembly will be held at 2.15pm.
Adult visitors should socially distance where possible and may choose to wear a mask.

NB - There will not be a class performing at the assembly.

PRE-PRIMARY
PP1	 Ayla, Deeron 
PP2	 Cameron, Lucy
YEAR 1
Room 1	 Kaiden, Naia
Room 2	 Deshaun, Oliver
Room 3	 Eric, Gracie

YEAR 2
Room 4	 Jed
Room 5	 Millicent, Tyson
Room 6 	 Brocklan, Hunter
YEAR 3
Room 7	 Eva
Room 8	 Destiny, Wynn
Room 11	 Aileen-Lee

YEAR 4
Room 12	 Lyric
Room 13	 Madeline
YEAR 5
Room 18 	 Denisha, Nicolas
YEAR 6
Room 19	� Jade, Taleah,  

Vincent
Room 21	 Airlie, Lola, Stella

Specialist Awards
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Art Award Recipient 
Brocklan Room 6 Year 2

ART
AWARD • Eva, Room 7, Year 3

• Skylar, Room 8, Year 3 
• Ashton, Room 12, Year 4                             
• Dru, Room 12, Year 4 
• Xavier, Room 13, Year 4 



COMMUNITY NOTICES
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